
Local Youth Selected as AQHA Ranching Heritage YHD Program Participant 

The American Quarter Horse Association, Amarillo – Mattie K. DeBord of Bristol, VA has been selected as 
a participant for the 2020 AQHA Ranching Heritage Young Horse Development Program.  
 
The AQHA Ranching Heritage YHD program showcases the horses bred and raised by AQHA Ranching 
Heritage members by matching weanlings with AQHYA members. Youth in this program are engaged in 
the horse industry at a fundamental level that is both fun and educational. 

DeBord received the 2019, sorrel, mare American Quarter Horse, SJQC Arual Blanton from AQHA 
Ranching Heritage Breeder Timmerman Quarter Horses of Kimball, NE.   

Through the Young Horse Development program, AQHYA members 12 years and older have a hands-on 
horse training opportunity focusing on the fundamentals of horsemanship in addition to a unique 
opportunity to work with Ranching Heritage Breeders and AQHA Professional Horsemen. The program is 
an excellent educational experience, in addition to serving as a scholarship opportunity.  

The program was created in 2011 to give AQHYA members an opportunity to learn the fundamentals of 
horsemanship. The horses used in the program were bred by AQHA Ranching Heritage Breeders, which 
are working cattle ranches with a remuda of at least five AQHA-registered mares that produce ranch 
horses. The participating Ranching Heritage Breeders donated weanlings for the program participants to 
evaluate, raise and train. Youth selected for the program may participate by receiving a donated 
Ranching Heritage Bred weanling or by purchasing a weanling from an AQHA Ranching Heritage 
Breeder.  

To learn more about the AQHA Ranching Heritage Young Horse Development Program, visit 
www.aqha.com/yhd. 
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If you have questions, please contact AQHA Director of Communications Sarah Davisson at 
sdavisson@aqha.org. 
 
Founded in 1940, the American Quarter Horse Association is the largest equine breed 
organization in the world. With headquarters in Amarillo, Texas, AQHA has a membership of 
more than 230,000 people in 86 countries and has registered more than 5 million horses in 95 
countries. 
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